
A Session for New Pupils 

 

A session was conducted for the new pupils of Junior School on 22nd April 2023 by Neha 

Yuvaraj of Class 11 and Advika Kumar of Class 9 under the guidance of the Student 

Counsellor.  

 

The session started with an ice-breaker wherein the pupils moved around the room and 

introduced themselves to the other students. They spoke about their hobbies, interests 

and sports.  

 

Neha and Advika shared their journey at The Lawrence School, Lovedale and encouraged 

students to make use of the opportunities available to them to unlock their potential. 

They also spoke about their initial days and the feeling of homesickness that many new 

pupils go through. 

 

With the help of the acronym STAR, Neha and Advika advised the students to be Solution-

focused, Thinkers, Approach others for help and Report to the right authority.  

 

The Student Counsellor concluded the session with 3Es - Encourage each other, be 

Efficient at your work and strive for Excellence.  

 

The pupils reported that the session helped them connect and appreciate cultural and 

geographical differences.  

 

 
 


